Sub # 234

From: Karen Thompson

To: Aariculture Resources and Environment Committee; Minister for Natural Resources and Mines
Subject: Submissions - Minerals and Energy Bill 2014

Date: Monday, 7 July 2014 11:57:33 PM

Dear Mr Andrew Cripps

As an Australian it concerns me greatly that these changes in the Minerals and
Energy Bill will diminish my existing rights to object to unfair mining lease
applications. You were not voted in to take away our rights in this way. Please do

not put mining development before a community of people. Exempting mining
developers from their responsibilities will not force people like me to accept them.

Please reconsider your Minerals and Energy Bill.

Regards
Karen Thompson

Karen Thompson

QLD 4817
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